
 

March Meeting: 

From our photo archive, we showed 

class photos of pupils at Christ 

Church School – from 1896 (which 

showed two of Hilda Lord’s relatives) 

to 2008.  Some of those present 

recognised themselves or other 

members of their family and were 

able to provide further names for our 

records.  

We also were given a foretaste of some of the other information we have 

about the school from the early 1900’s, which we intend to share in the 

future. 

This presentation was followed by several clips from the DVD “Ainsworth 

Village – its people – its countryside” by George Parker, where we saw 

images of Walking Days from 1970 to 1976 and of the Radcliffe Carnival 

from 1973. We intend to show more clips at future meetings 


